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P R E S S  COM PLAINTS C O M M I S S I O N

From the Chairman

Dr Nicola Brewer 
Chief Executive
Equalities and Human Rights Commission
3 More London
Riverside
Tooley Street
London SEl 2RG 1 June 2009

Thank you for sending me a copy of your report.

As with all the issues we deal with at the Press Complaints 
Commission, there are a number of competing rights to balance when 
considering press coverage of Gypsies and Travellers. We take this 
responsibility very seriously, and I am pleased to tell you that -  
following your report’s recommendations and a very productive 
meeting at your offices on the 5* May -  the Director of the PCC, Tim 
Toulmin, has organised a meeting with the Society of Editors and 
representatives from the Gypsy Council, which will take place in July.

I am sure that this will be the start of an ongoing process, and that our 
two organisations will continue to keep in touch on these and other 
issues in the future.
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With kind regards.
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